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Why is the update needed? 
• On a regular basis errors in importing applications have:

o Created duplicate FAA Airman Medical Records
o Added applications to the wrong FAA Airman Medical Record

What are the updates to the AMCS Import screen? 
• The enhancement (screenshot below) provides AMEs and their staff a more intuitive screen

to improve the import process.  Some of the changes:
o Data will be displayed in columns instead of rows
o Red text will indicate if there is a discrepancy in data between the MedXPress

application and the FAA Airman Medical Records that are “Potential Matches”
o Button labels better describe the action begin taken
o The AMCS Support number is on the screen

Who will be impacted? 
• AMEs and their staff
• Applicants for medical certification
• Office of Aerospace Medicine employees and contractors

What if I have questions, concerns, or suggestions? 
• Contact the AMCS Support Team at 9-amc-aam-certfication@faa.gov.

Import Screen Update 
This update will make it easier for AMCS users to validate they are importing MedXPress 

applications into the correct FAA Medical Record. 






